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Principal:

30 November 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian

Dromore Central Primary School
25 Mossvale Road
DROMORE
BT25 1AD

Tel: 028 9269 2134
Fax No. 028 9269 9993

Mrs LM Allen MEd DASE (Sc) PQH ALCM

We are pleased to inform you that following the recent election of
parents from the parent body to the Board of Governors, the
following four parents have been elected: -

Mr S Briggs

Mr N Culbert
Mrs S Norris
Mr J McCullough

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome them on to the
Board of Governors of Dromore Central Primary School.

Yours faithfully

R e

L M Allen (Mrs)
Principal



